
From: @dillingtonhall.com   
Sent: 08 September 2021 13:18 
To: Norfolk Vanguard <NorfolkVanguard@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: 'Millar, Andrew' naturalengland.org.uk> 
Subject: Vanguard & Boreas Cable Route 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Please be aware that the designated route for the above schemes will now pass through a Natural 
England Nature Recovery Project (NRP) at grid reference TF 98059 15351 (and surrounding area). 
 
This will be one of five Natural England nature recovery projects in the UK and is also a BNG credit 
scheme pilot. It will ultimately cover approx. 2000 acres and will see approx. 3.2KM of Vattenfall 
cable route cross it. Due to the delay in planning for Vanguard, and Boreas not currently having a 
DCO, work will now commence on the Nature Recovery Project well before construction work on the 
cable route, meaning that there will be a material change in the existing land use and biodiversity 
baseline once construction gets under way. 
 
Whilst we will look to work with Vattenfall to plan ahead and minimise the impact, we wanted to 
make you aware of this development as it is a change from when plans were first submitted. 
 
More information is available from Natural England and the best contact there is 

naturalengland.org.uk  
 
Yours faithfully, 

Glenn Anderson | Managing Partner | Dillington Hall Estate |  | email: 
 | web: www.dillingtonhall.com 

 Please protect the environment. Print only if necessary, on recycled paper. 

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments is intended for the addressee only and may contain legally privileged or 
Confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use, disclose, copy, distribute, alter, or take any action in 
reliance on this information. 

 
 

 

 

This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software.  
www.avast.com  

 




